
Are you ready for winter?
Once  the  bathing  season  is  over,  the  outdoor  aquatic
facilities are immersed in their winter preparation. The use
of blankets or wintering nets is essential to maintain the
water during the cold months. These nets cover the surface of
the glass and prevent the accumulation of leaves and dirt. The
pool will be completely protected from inclement weather and
falling objects, in order to keep the pool water in optimum
condition, reducing maintenance costs and commissioning for
the next season.

The use of wintering nets together with the use of a specific
chemical  product,  such  as  PISCINIL-2,  are  the  perfect
combination to face the cold months. Many of our clients, such
as sports clubs, communities of owners, municipal swimming
pools, etc. . . are already using the wintering nets and
Piscinil-2 and are delighted with the results.
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